
+Our Mission Statement 
 

Guided by Holy Scripture and the Holy Spirit, we the congregation of Holy Trinity pledge our lives 

to Christ. Through worship, love, and service to one another, we will bring witness and 

encouragement to the community. 
 

Rector:  The Rev. Robin Trevors 631-0087 (Cell) or 489-3002 (Church Office)  

  E-mail: holytrinityrev@gmail.com; Website: holytrinitygrandfalls.ca                                           

Service Times for 

November 21st – November 28th, 2021  

Sunday, November 21st  

Reign of Christ 

Holy Eucharist (BAS) 10:30 a.m. 

 
Thursday, November 25th   Holy Communion (BAS) 9:30 a.m. 

Sunday, November 28th  

1st of Advent,  

Year C 

Holy Eucharist (BAS) 10:30 a.m. 

 

2 Samuel 23:1-7                                                                           Psalm 132:1-12 

Revelation 1:4b-8                                                                        John 18:33-37 

Reader: Robert Hiscock 
 

Welcome Everyone. A special welcome to anyone who is visiting with us today.  If you 

require a Hearing Assist Device, please ask the Greeters for one.  
 

Ministry Sharing. Today, Rev. Jeff and Rev. Robin are doing a pulpit exchange for the 

purpose of getting to know one another’s parish and sharing in the fellowship ministry of 

our church.  
 

Next Sunday is the First of Advent. The season of Advent is almost upon us. As we 

begin a new Christian year (Year C) each week of Advent, let us prepare our hearts for 

the birth of the Christ Child.  
 

Flowers for Christmas. Anyone wishing to place flowers in the church for Christmas in 

memory of loved ones can use the envelopes marked Christmas Flower Donation 

which are placed at the back of the church. Envelopes must be received by December 

12th in order to be included in the Christmas Bulletin. Please include your name, 

envelope number, and name of loved ones. 
 

Memorial Tree. The lighting of the Memorial Tree and Blue Christmas Service is 

December 3rd at 7:00 p.m. outside the front entrance of the church. Anyone wishing to 

donate, can use the envelopes marked Memorial Service and Tree Lighting Donation 

which are placed at the back of the church.  Please include your name, envelope 

number, and name of loved ones. 
 

Earring Found A gold hoop earring has been found by the main entrance last Sunday.  

For enquiries or more information, please contact Robert Hiscock.  
 

Bible Study. Bible Study is on Mondays from 10:00 a.m. – 11:45 a.m. in the Chapel.  

Please use the main entrance.  

 

 Ladies Craft Night. There will be a Ladies Craft Night, Tuesday, November 23rd at 

7:30 p.m. in the E. M. Bishop Hall. The cost is $10.  In order to purchase the correct 

amount of craft material, it is important to pre-register for this event.  The craft will be 

on display by the sign-up sheet. The sign-up sheet is at the front entrance of the church. 

Also, please bring a cup & saucer and/or a mug.   
 

ACW News.  

1. Fall Sale. The Fall sale is scheduled for Saturday, November 27th from 10 a.m. until 

12 noon. Items for the sale can be dropped off at the Church on Friday, November 26th 

between 6 and 8 p.m. Admission to the sale will be by donation and patrons will have to 

show a vax pass to get in. 

2. Christmas Tea. Afternoon tea has been postponed until the new year, possibly 

February 12th, more information will follow. 

3. Christmas Puddings. Christmas puddings are being sold by pre-ordering.  Please call 

Sandra Knight at 489-4092 by today to place your order. You can leave a message with 

your name, contact number and quantity wanted. The cost per pudding is $6 and max 

order per person is 4. 

4. Calendars. Church calendars are $5. Contact Karen Brown at 489-6490. 
 

Grab Bags for the ACW Fall Sale. If you would like to donate items for this project, 

you are asked to put the items in the container at the back of the church. The container 

will be there until today. Items can be for any age and gender. Some examples are: 

household items, school items, toys, jewelry, clothes (socks, mitts, scarves, etc).  
 

Santa Claus Parade. The Grand Falls-Windsor Christmas Parade is scheduled for 

December 4th.  Holy Trinity Church is interested in putting in a float. However, in order 

for this to happen, many volunteers are needed.  If you would like to volunteer call, 

Dolly at 489-9364. 
 

A Walk to Bethlehem. The steps accumulated this week is 401 miles! Thanks to 

everyone for their interest, participation and encouragement in this Walk as our efforts 

continue to bring us closer to Bethlehem. A great indication of our commitment to our 

health in body, mind, and spirit. 
 

Christmas Eve Services:  Based on the newest Government Covid-19 guidelines, 

the Christmas services, 4:00 p.m. and 8:00 p.m. can be at maximum capacity.  

However, masks are still required to be worn at all times during the services.  Also, 

VaxPass is required for admittance to the service. 
 

Secretary Office Hours.  Office hours this week, Wednesday and Thursday, 9 – 12 

noon. You can contact secretary at the following. 

Email Address: holytrinitysecretarygfw@gmail.com 
 

Bulletin Messages. Please have all bulletin notices emailed to the secretary by 

Wednesday evening. 
 

Greeters. Jim Mercer, Brad Hulan, Rendell Hulan, Joe Richards 
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Senior Fitness. Holy Trinity Senior Fitness classes are on Tuesday and Friday mornings 

at 10:30 a.m. 
 

Volunteers Needed. If you are able to help out with the SOUND SYSTEM on Sundays, 

please contact Rev. Robin, 631-0087 or George Dominix, 489-2609.  
 

Music Ministry. The Vestry of Holy Trinity church would like to announce that we are 

seeking out a leader for the music ministry here at your Church. People interested can 

contact the church to submit their résumé and for a job description. For any comments, 

questions, or concerns, please call the office at 489-3002, Wednesday, 9:00 a.m. – 12 

noon or Thursday 9:00 a.m. to 11:00 a.m. Or email holytrinitysecretarygfw@gmail.com 

 

 

Sovereign God, ruler of all creation,  

you sent Jesus to testify to the truth:  

that you alone are the Lord of life.  

Help us to listen always to His voice  

so that we may proclaim His realm  

of justice, peace, and endless love;  

through Christ, who reigns forever. Amen 

John 18:33-37 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Gracious Spirit who is, was, and is to come,  

bless us with your wisdom 

as we gather around your Word. 

Help us to hear what you are saying to your Church this day. Amen 

Rev. 1:4 
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